
 
Manufacturers, Suppliers & Exporters of Laser Marking Machines 

            

   Date: 26th July 2024  

 

DECLARATION LETTER 

 

Subject: Declaration of No Prosecution for HSE Breach or Employee Injury  

 

I am pleased to inform you that our organization has not been prosecuted for any 

breaches of the Health, Safety, and Environment (HSE) regulations or for any injuries to 

employees in recent times. We prioritize the safety and well-being of our employees and are 

committed to maintaining a safe working environment at all times. 

This declaration signifies our dedication to compliance with HSE standards and 

regulations, as well as our proactive approach to ensuring the health and safety of our 

workforce. 

 

Mr. Akansh Jaiswal  

 

Sincerely, 

VARC International Pvt Ltd.  

 


